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My name is John Trettel and our family owns property in Maple Grove Township, 17383
Soderman Road, Brainerd. The proposed power line will affect our property...by nature of
cutting across our property corner OR visual of the proposed line.

I spoke at the Brainerd HS Public Hearing and in summary recommended "going up" rather
than “going out" by utilization of existing power line right of way, just west of our property. I
now understand that this existing right of way alternative is not feasible.

I have reviewed the H4/H7 Route Modification and while we would still rather not have to
view this new line we are glad that this proposed route does not cross our property but splits

the difference, between E/W private property and cuts through MN or Tax Forfeited land.

We would not be supportive of any further modifications of this H4/H7 Route
Modification.

Thanks for listening.
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